
To the People of Carillion, 

I, Drottin Randver Kveld-Ulfr (MKA Randy Plungis), write to formally express my interest in the 
position of Baron of Carillion, within the glorious East Kingdom of the SCA. 

As a dedicated member of the SCA,  It has been my honor to serve our Barony through various 
roles and positions. My contributions date back to 2015 when I joined our wonderful game. I 
have served as Web Minister, Chronicler, and briefly as Social Media Officer. I can frequently be
seen as either Event Steward or Gate Steward at Carillion events, and am always lending a 
hand in the background.

As Baron I would strive to uphold our ever inclusive values. I am passionate about fostering a 
thriving and enriching environment not only for new members, but for long time citizens. Should 
I be granted the Honor, I pledge to uphold the dignity, responsibility, and integrity of our Barony. 

I am eager for the opportunity, thank you for considering my candidacy. I look forward to the 
opportunity to server our vibrant community in this capacity, 

In service of the Dream, 
Drottin Randver Kveld-Ulfr


